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Summary of the meeting of November 21, 2013
The Committee meeting held on November 21, 2013 was chaired by Ambassador Arturo Vallarino, Committee Chair and Permanent Representative of Panama to the OAS.  

The statutory quorum was established with the presence of representatives of Argentina, Barbados, Bolivia, Brazil, Colombia, Costa Rica, Dominican Republic, Ecuador, El Salvador, Guatemala, Guyana, Mexico, Nicaragua, Panama, Paraguay, Peru, Suriname, and Uruguay.

The audio recording of the meeting is available from the following link: http://scm.oas.org/Audios/2013/CP_CAJP__3202_11-21-2013.MP3.
1. Adoption of the order of business

The order of business for the meeting, document CP/CAJP-3202/13 rev. 1, was adopted by the Committee as submitted.
2. Follow-up on the mandates in resolution AG/RES. 2798 (XLIII-O/13) - Adoption of Progress Indicators for Measuring Rights under the Protocol of San Salvador

During the meeting, the Committee considered the document "Progress Indicators for Measuring Rights under the Protocol of San Salvador (GT/PSS/DOC.9/13) - Second Set of Rights - ” document CP/CAJP/INF.206/13 add. 1.

As part of the dialogue among the delegations, some delegations felt it was appropriate to recommend approval of the document prepared by the Working Group, on the understanding that it was a tool to guide the states on measuring progress in promoting and ensuring ESCR, which was why the analysis of the reports submitted to the Working Group should focus on progressive and gradual measurement.

Some delegations also recommended the following to the Working Group:
· Develop a glossary to establish a common language for all states in terms of the meaning and scope of the variables to be measured.
· Schedule advisory workshops for the states, to facilitate understanding of the indicators and measurement methods.
· Support by the states for implementation of the indicators.

In considering document CP/CAJP/INF.206/13, several delegations reserved their right to express their opinion thereon in the Permanent Council, as the document was still be studied and discussed by their governments.

Finally, the Committee decided to refer document CP/CAJP/INF.206/13 to the Permanent Council for consideration, with the recommendation that it be approved. The Committee Chair will be referring a report and draft resolution to the Permanent Council in support of the CAJP decision.
3. Other business
There being no further business to consider, the Committee meeting was adjourned.
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